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Process Change Notification 

Aug-1st-2011 
Title: Remove the plastic ziploc bag of the reel for SOT&SOD Packages PCN#080111 

Effective date: Aug-15th-2011 

Reliability Data: N/A 

Samples contact: Sales@mccsemi.com 

For question concerning this notification:  techsupport@mccsemi.com 

Description and purpose : 

This PCN#080111, announcing MCC has determined to remove the plastic ziploc bag of the reel 
for SOD&SOT packages, this change is considered to avoid the potential ESD damage risk during 
handle the reels. 

Comparison before and after change : 

Before Change After Change 
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